
9 September 2019 

Dear Parents and Community Members  

Kia Ora 

 School Values for the Term: Joy 

of Effort 

 Franklin Music Festival—Last day 

for purchasing tickets to the Franklin 

Principals’ Music Festival is 

tomorrow.  Tickets can be 

purchased from the school office.  

Adults $15, children $5 up to 15 

years of age.  Children who are 

performing in the choir do not need a 

ticket. 

 BOT Survey - Thanks to those who 

have completed the BOT on-line 

community survey already.  Your 

views will help your BOT to plan 

strategically for the future.  Please 

enter the following link and complete 

the survey.  Once completed please 

put your family name in the draw by 

filling in the form either on this 

newsletter or the form that is hanging 

on the office noticeboard.  Post in the 

drawer in the office.  Link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RC

KT9D2   Survey closes this Friday 13 

September at 5pm. 

 In Zone and Out of Zone 

Enrolments for 2020—The Board 

of Trustees invites applications from 

parents who wish to enrol their 

children in 2020.  Enrolment at 

Buckland School is governed by an 

enrolment scheme, details of which 

are available from on our website  

Application forms for out of zone 

enrolments are available from the 

office and school website and must 

be received by 15 October 2019.  

Ballot date is 18 October. 

 

 

 The wonderful educators from Kelly 

Talton’s who worked with classes last 

week and shared their knowledge of 

the ocean. 

 Parents and family members who 

supported children during the 

Auckland cross country event. 

 All who have sold the Ag Day Grocery 

raffle books or returned these.  If you 

haven’t returned books &/or money 

please hand back immediately so time  

is not wasted by staff in having to 

ring you. 

 All who have put their names on the 

Ag Day roster.  All families are asked 

to do at least one slot as all families 

benefit from the funds raised on this 

day.  Many hands spread the load! 

 Our Year 7 & 8 students who 

participated in our writing 

competition.  A special 

congratulations to Kaija, Charlotte 

and Grace whose stories will be 

entered in the Franklin event. 

 The following students who received 

school awards last week 

(unfortunately we were unable to 

have a school assembly again due to 

weather): Piwakawaka: Travis, 

Saith, Titipounamu: Aria, Damien, 

Oliver, Grayson, Takahe: Dayton-

Lee, Elena, Savannah, Isla, 

Karearea: Levi, Andres, Saige, 

Weka: Lachlan, Daniel, Manea, 

Ahnya, Kea: Tayla-Leigh, Tadhg, 

Brianna, Trent 

    Principal’s Award: Aaron—Kea and  

       Damien—Titipounamu 

    Lion Award: McKenna—Ruru 

 To the following students who 

received Gold Mathletics Certificates: 

Kea: Anna, Weka: Meg, Kereru: 

Taylor, Kakapo: Liam, Lachlan, 

Charlize, Titipounamu: Jd 

    Top Mathlete: George—Ruru 

    Top Mathletics Classes: Ruru and  

         Kereru 

 Kaija who will take part in the AIMs 

games this week in Tauranga.  Kaija 

will be participating in the gymnastics 

competition. 

 

 

 

 Maori Language Week 

 Tues 10 Sept - Kickstart Breakfast 
Club - 8.15 - 8.45a.m. 

 Wed 11 Sept - Bible in Schools 

 Wed 11 Sept - Yr 7 & 8 Technology 

 Wed 11 Sept - Franklin Music Festival 
practice and evening performance 

 Thurs 12 Sept - School Council 
meeting (changed) 

 Thurs 12 Sept - Franklin Music 
Festival evening 

 Fri 13 Sept - Kickstart Breakfast club 

 Fri 13 Sept - Students on Track visit. 

 Sun 15 Sept—Start of Year 8 
Wellington camp 

 
 

 Year 8 camp continues in Wellington 

 Mon 16 Sept—Kelly Club After 
School Care meeting—6 p.m. in Kea 
room 

 Mon 16 Sept—Yr 6 & Below Girls 
Franklin Basketball  

 Wed 18 Sept— Yr 6 & Below Boys 
Franklin Basketball  

 Thurs 19 Sept—Franklin Mathex 
competition (Pukekohe Town Hall) 

 Fri 20 Sept—School assembly 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  

www.buckland.school.nz Week 8 Term 3 

Kindest Regards 

Mavis Glasgow 

Principal 

 

 

Raffle Winners: 

All Blacks—Grace Williams 

Supercars—Karin Wilson 

Thanks to all who supported the school by 

purchasing tickets. 

Cake Stall - Ag Day Reminder 
Two cake trays will be going home with the 
eldest / only children next Thursday 19 
Sept.  Each year we have a Cake Stall and 
ask every family to generously provide two 
trays of home baking.  This can be cakes, 
muffins, slices, loaves, biscuits.  Your bak-
ing does not need to be delivered to school 
until Friday 27 or the day of Ag Day, howev-
er you may wish to bake and freeze your 
baking ahead of time. 
Agricultural Day Devonshire Tea Stall - 
Help Required 
Firstly a big thank you to the 3 families that 
have come forward to bake something for 
the Devonshire Tea Stall for Ag Day.  BUT 
we need more help please.  You may have 
a speciality you do, that you might like to 
share with us all. 
Please text Cindy on 0212 560863 if you 
are able to supply something for the day.  
The stall is normally a huge success, but we 
need bakers for that to happen ! 

Missing Polar Fleece—size 6 with Thompson 

K. on label.  Please return to Titipounamu. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RCKT9D2
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RCKT9D2


 

 

Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 8 T 3   2019 

The …………………………….……. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: ____________________(enter family name) 

Community Survey 2019 – Completed Return Slip 
The ……………………………….. family have completed the 2019 Board of Trustees Community survey. 

Signed: ___________________________ 

Activity 8.15-9.00 9.00-9.45 9.45-10.30 10.30-11.15 11.15-12.00 12.00-12.45 

Vegetable Stall       

Seedling Stall       

Enviro Stall       

BBQ       

Devonshire Teas       

Hot Chips       

Servers Hot Chips & BBQ       

Devonshire Teas       

Mussel Fritters       

Lollies & Drinks       

Sushi / Fruit Kebabs       

Grocery Raffle       

Book Stall       

Lucky Dips       

Lob a Choc       

Pony Poo       

Giant Slide       

Pony Rides       

Face Painting—Money Collection       

Ticket Sales       

AGRICULTURAL DAY ROSTER—RETURN SLIP 

     Name _________________________________________________ (please print clearly) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this form to the drawer in the school office foyer                                Version 2 

Kelly Club is coming to Buckland School 
Kelly Club After School Care is coming to Buckland School!!!!! 

 

We are really excited to be bringing our Kelly Club after school care programme to the Buckland School community operating 
from the school hall, from Monday 14th October (Day 1 term 4) The school BOT are also open to considering a before school 
care programme in the future if we have sufficient interest. 

 

Kelly Club have been operating throughout NZ for over 9 years, and our motto is “Kids Home Away from Home”.  

 

Children who attend our programme get to do a wonderful array of different things in a fun, safe and caring environment. 
Things like, sports and games, arts and crafts, baking and cooking, science and discovery, along with structured free play after 
a long day at school. 

 

Amila and Shashika Abeysuriya will be running the programme, and you can meet them along with Kelly Club Managing 
Director Paul Jamieson on Monday 16 September 6pm in Kea Room. 

 

A programme flyer with more details about the programme is attached for those who receive an email copy or you can visit 
kellyclub.co.nz/buckland 
We can't wait to meet the school community and get our programme started at Buckland School.  

 

Kind Regards,  Paul Jamieson,  Managing Director,  Kelly Group New Zealand 

http://kellyclub.co.nz/buckland
http://kellyclub.co.nz/buckland

